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Day Pitney LLP Celebrates 30th Anniversary in Boston
Law firm thanks business community for contributing to success of Boston office with client event at Fenway Park

Day Pitney LLP is celebrating the 30th anniversary of the opening of its Boston office. To commemorate the occasion, the 

firm held an event for clients at Fenway Park on November 6, which included tours of the ballpark and an appearance by 

nationally recognized Boston Globe sports reporter Bob Ryan. Day Pitney also received recognition of the milestone from 

Massachusetts Governor Deval Patrick and Boston Mayor Thomas Menino. 

"When we first opened in Boston 30 years ago, we committed to delivering top-quality legal services in this market. Today we 

are marking an important milestone in our ongoing commitment to providing those services and, more importantly, 

expressing our gratitude to the loyal clients who have supported us and bestowed their trust upon us for the last 30 years," 

said Jonathan I. Handler, administrative partner of Day Pitney's Boston office. "We look forward to continuing our work in 

delivering reliable and cost-effective legal services to our clients." 

For the past 30 years, Day Pitney's Boston attorneys have played an active role in matters involving individual clients, 

commercial and employment litigation, intellectual property, corporate transactions and real estate. The firm has 37 lawyers 

in its Boston office. 

About Day Pitney 

Day Pitney LLP is a full-service law firm with approximately 350 attorneys operating in offices in Connecticut, New York, New 

Jersey, Boston, and Washington, DC. The firm offers clients strong corporate and litigation practices, with experience on 

behalf of large national and international corporations, as well as emerging and middle market companies and individuals.
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